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To: Whom It May Concern

From: Field Service, Stryker Instruments
Date: May 17th, 2019
Re: Field Service Protocol for Handling Devices Involved in variant Creutzfeldt-Jakob disease (vCJD or Mad Cow disease) Cases
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to specify the process that the Field Service Team at Stryker Instruments will follow when a device (namely, the Neptune Waste Management System) is used in a case involving vCJD.
1. Our customer must notify Stryker Neptune Customer Service when they suspect a device has been involved in a vCJD case
2. Our customer will share serial number of suspected device, as well as quarantine location and best contact number

3. Stryker Neptune Customer Service will notify the local service technician(s) of the affected device 

4. The local service technician(s) will not be permitted to touch the device for any reason until given the all clear from our customer, from the Neptune Customer Service team or from an authorized Stryker representative

5. If our customer confirms vCJD, our customer is responsible to dispose of the device according to their own protocol
Our Field Service team is dedicated to providing best-in-class service to our customers.  We hold the safety of our customers, their patients and our technicians in high regard.  If you have any questions or need further information, please let me know. 
Respectfully,
Jared Hook
Field Service Manager

Stryker Instruments
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